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STATEMENT OF DONNA DOZA

Daniel’s escape changed our lives dramatically. We felt at risk and that our
home was no longer safe, because of our fear that Daniel could come to our home
and harm our family.

Jaymee was not able to go to school for a week and had to be isolated until
we could provide a plan to increase security.

Our daily routine was upset. We were constantly double locking our doors
and we were watching our property day and night, on the lookout for any possible
intruder. We were concerned for all of our neighbors as well.

We were thankful that he was captured without incident and that the Daytona
Beach Police were not injured during the process.

We want very much to return to our normal peaceful life. However, this past
week Daniel’s evading law enforcement has affected our lives dramatically.

We feel Daniel was transported by the Army negligently and do not want
any other family to suffer as we have.
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